
MASTER PLAN REVISION SCHEDULE

RAYSTOWN LAKE MASTER PLAN REVISION
Stakeholder Update: October 2019

(Tentative) October 23, 2019: Release of Draft Master Plan
The Raystown Lake draft Master Plan will tentatively be released on October 23, 2019 for the public.
You’ll be able to find the Plan on our project website and in printed form in specific local libraries. 

 
(Tentative) October 23, 2019: Official Draft Master Plan Comment Period Begins

Once the draft Plan is published to our Raystown Lake Master Plan Revision project webpage, the
official public comment period will begin. We will accept comments and feedback via the project page,

email and mail. 
 

(Tentative) November 3 & 4, 2019: Open House Days
We will host Open House days to give the community opportunities to ask questions and learn more

about the draft Plan with our project team members.
 

(Tentative) December 7, 2019: End of Official Comment Period
The last chance for the public to submit their feedback and comments will be December 7, 2019. This

marks the end of the 45-day comment period. Comments received after this date will not be included for
evaluation and analysis within the final Master Plan. 

 
Summer 2020: Release of the 2020 Raystown Lake Master Plan

After official comments have been examined and evaluated, any revisions necessary will be made. 
Once any edits are complete, the Baltimore District Commander will sign the final Plan, officially making

the document the 2020 Raystown Lake Master Plan.
 

Further details regarding each of these milestones will be released closer to the tentative date of each
milestone. We’ll continue to share as much information as possible with you throughout this process.
We look forward to releasing the draft Plan and interacting with many of you during the open house

CURRENT STATUS:
The draft Master Plan is currently undergoing final

USACE review and we'll be tentatively ready to
release the draft Master Plan on October 23, 2019.

We’ll continue to send you detailed Master Plan
updates throughout this time to make sure

everyone is ready and informed.

OFFICIAL COMMENTS:
The official comment period for the draft Master Plan is
tentatively October 23 - December 7. Comments can be

sent to RaystownMPRevision@usace.army.mil,
submitted through the project webpage or mailed to:

 
Raystown Lake Office

6145 Seven Points Road
Hesston, PA 16647

QUESTIONS:
Questions and comments can be sent to
RaystownMPRevision@usace.army.mil

 
Updates and info can be found at: 

www.nab.usace.army.mil/raystown-
master-plan-revision/


